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April 3, 2023

City Manager

City of Concord

41 Green St.
Concord, NH 03301

Dear City Manager:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note the following change to the Xfinity channe! lineup provided in your community:

s Effective May 12, 2023, ShopHQ will no longer be available with Xfinity.

Customers are receiving notice of this change in their bill. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any
questions at Bryan_Christiansen@comcast.com.

Very truly yours,
Bryvan Christiansen

Bryan Christiansen, 5r. Manager
Government Affairs



